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Quick survey - facilitators and barriers to prescribing treatment for 

hepatitis C 

 

If you are a registered general practitioner currently 

working in primary care in Australia, we would like to 

invite you to take part in a survey regarding facilitators 

and barriers to prescribing treatment for hepatitis C. 

By completing this survey, you agree for your 

responses to be collected by the University of Sydney 

to inform future research in to strategies to increase 

the uptake of treatments for hepatitis C. Taking part is 

voluntary. Your responses will be anonymous. 

 

This survey consists of 5 questions and should take less than 2 

minutes to complete. 

 

Your input can make a real difference. As well as providing valuable information on 

hepatitis C management, for every completed survey we will donate $5 to Lifeline. 

Please fill in the survey today to help two good causes.   

Lifeline (lifeline.org.au) - a national charity providing all Australians experiencing a 

personal crisis with access to 24 hour crisis support and suicide prevention services. 

Please click on the following link to complete the survey 

https://redcap.sydney.edu.au/surveys/?s=CXXXWPML34 

 

This research has been approved by the Monash Health Human Research 

Ethics Committee (ref no RES-20-0000792L - 69799) 

 

Professor Tom Snelling tom.snelling@sydney.edu.au 
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